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NATOA is the National Association of Telecommunications Officers and Advisors and  “The Future of State and Local

Communications Taxes” was presented by Mr. Lay on September 27, 2012.  Read it here.
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DOWNLOAD ATTACHMENT:

https://www.spiegelmcd.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/10/FutureStateLocalCommunicationsTaxes_2012_10_01_11_03_37.pdf
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